
The week ahead . . .
Monday 17 October
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove - Upper Five
College Hall
17.00 - 18.00 Sixth Form Open Evening: Upper Five 
17.00 Welcome drinks & canapés, 17.30 Talk, 18.00 Q&A, tours of the      
Leaf Centre
College Hall

Tuesday 18 October
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Lower Five & Upper Five
College Hall
15.30 - 17.00 Netball vs Grammar School: 
Year 7 A and B (15.30) Year 9 A (16.00)
The Ladies’ College
16.00 - 17.00 Skateboarding Club
Beau Séjour, Jubilee Skate Park
(Bus to leave College at 16.00, please pick up from Beau Séjour at 17.00) 

Wednesday 19 October
Mufti Day in aid of the Red Cross (PJ day)
Interims posted on Parent Portal: Lower Four - Upper Five 
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Full College
St Stephen‘s Church, Rehearsal for Commemoration Service 
15.30 - 17.00 Netball vs Grammar School: 
Year 8 A and B (15.30) Year 10 A (16.00)
The Ladies’ College
16.00 - 17.15 Senior Hockey training
Footes Lane
16.15 - 18.00 MOOT - Round 1
The Ladies' College

Thursday 20 October
Progress Reviews posted on Parent Portal: Sixth Form 
08.30 - 10.30 Positively You: Lower Sixth
College Hall
08.30 - 09.00 Tutor Time: Remove - Upper Five
College Hall
09.00 - 10.15 Senior School House Debate Competition: 
Remove - Upper Five
Gym
11.00 - 12.15 Sesquicentennial Commemoration Service
St Stephen’s Church
12.30 finish for Half Term (21, 24 - 28 October) 

Saturday 22 October
Hockey & Netball tour to Spain (until 27 October)
Meet at Guernsey airport at 17.00 on the 22nd, collect from 
Guernsey airport at 20.55 on the 27th
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Communications sent home this week
• 10/10/2022 Flu vaccine consent form reminder
• 10/10/2022 Letter to Parents re The Wellbeing Hub

Diary Dates

View all letters and bulletins sent home

Michaelmas Term 2022

This week we consider: 

Celebrating 150 Years

Facebook picture of the week:
'Taking Centre', the whole school production for the 150th Anniversary of 
the college, is taking shape after week five of rehearsals. 

“Well done, Ladies, your work is really appreciated - and looking good. A 
special thanks to all of those who also helped out with Open Day and then 
came to rehearsals the following day. You guys are amazing and such good 
ambassadors for everything we do at College and in Drama especially. 
Thank you.” Mrs King, Head of Drama

Review of Co-curricular Provision at College

Parents in the Senior School are invited to complete a short survey asking for 
feedback as part of our review of co-curricular activities. We would be grateful if 
you could complete the survey by 16.00, Wednesday 19th October. 
Should you wish to know more, please contact Mr Henderson via email: 
jhenderson@ladiescollege.ac.gg.

https://forms.office.com/r/UZcLFMfN9P
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